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TO: 			AAA Directors		NOTICE #: 100410-1-I-SWCBS	


			EHEAP Program Staff		





FROM:			Charles T. Corley


			Interim Secretary





DATE:			October 4, 2010





SUBJECT:	Notice of Clarification:  2010-2011 Emergency Home Energy 


		Assistance Program (EHEAP) Information


		 			              					





This Notice of Clarification provides revisions to material recently distributed regarding the Emergency Home Energy Assistance Program (EHEAP).   The revisions affect the EHEAP Application, Instructions and the EHEAP Technical Assistance (T.A.) document.  The following attachments to this notice will further instruct the AAAs on requirements for compliance:





The revised EHEAP Application is effective October 1, 2010.  Applicants currently eligible for the Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) are automatically eligible for EHEAP.  





The EHEAP application is updated to include the $110.50 Medicare Premium for people who get Part B beginning January 1, 2010 (new enrollees).





The EHEAP Application Instructions are updated accordingly.





The EHEAP T.A. document is also updated to reflect this revision.  





Thank you for your continued commitment to Florida’s elders.  Should you require additional information, please contact Connie Hall at 850-414-2057.





CTC/ch





cc:  Contract Managers
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GOVERNOR
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INTERIM SECRETARY
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